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Dear Town/Parish Clerk and all councillors 

 

I am writing from the Anglian (Eastern) RFCC to ask your council to complete our 

questionnaire on flood risk and emergency planning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can find out more about the Anglian (Eastern) RFCC including its 

responsibilities at https://www.gov.uk/government/groups/anglian-eastern-regional-

flood-and-coastal-committee  

 

Anglian (Eastern) Regional Flood and 

Coastal Committee  

 

Emergency Planning Survey 

Survey Details  

 

We are using FunRetro to collate survey responses, which you can find by 

following the link below: 

 

 https://funretro.io/publicboard/GbxCcvtdmDOo1i3qnh7DEaOBCx33/dfcb91

5b-6f1f-4774-b952-ae2264f9a058  

Alternatively, if you would prefer to respond via email, send your reply to the 

questions listed below to Anglian_Eastern_RFCC@environment-agency.gov.uk. 

 

1. Is your town or parish aware of the flood risk in your local area? 

2. If there is a flood risk are there any plans or works in progress to reduce or 

mitigate that risk? 

3. Have you as a parish or town council produced a local emergency plan to 

respond to the risk of flooding or other emergency? 

4. Has the emergency plan been reviewed as a result of the coronavirus 

pandemic? 

5. Has the plan been shared with your district or county councils? 

6. In the last 3 years has your town or parish had any contact or engagement 

with any flood risk management authorities (Environment Agency, local 

authority, internal drainage boards or water and sewage utility companies)? 

7. Were you previously aware of the existence and role of the RFCC? 
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Your help in completing the survey is greatly appreciated. Your response will help 

inform the work and decisions of the RFCC into the future and help us to help each 

other. The deadline for the survey is 22 December 2020. 

 

Please get in touch if you have any queries.  
 

Regards  

Tim Beach 
Tim Beach  

Chair Engagement Group Anglian (Eastern) Region RFCC 
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